13 June 2016

Mr A Ogilvie

Joint Honorary Treasurer
Hope House

Basingstoke Road
Ramsdell

Tadley

Hampshire RG26 SRB

Dear Mr Ogilvie

THE NATIONAL

CENTRE

Patron
HRH The Prince Charles, Duke of Rothesay, KG, KT, GCB.

Founders

Sir Brian Ivory, CBE, FRSE
Lady Ivory, DL

Sandy Grant Gordon, CBE

I would like to thank you, your Committee and your Members for the very generous donation

of £1000 to the National Piping Centre.

‘The Highland Soc/iety of London has made a very important contribution to the work of the
National Piping Centre in promoting the study of the highland bagpipe and its music, and

your continuing support is very much appreciated by us all.
With renewed thanks and best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Be by

Sir Brian Ivory
Chairman

Q)

30-34 McPhater Street,
Glasgow G4 OHW

Tel +44 (0)141 353 0220
Fax +44 (0)141 353 1570
www.thepiping centre.co.uk
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